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8 March 2023 

 

ATT: Judith Elijah 

Senior Planning Officer 

State Significant Acceleration 

Department of Planning and Environment 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street 

Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Dear Judith,  

 

In reference to Notice of Exhibition - Narwee Parklands Seniors Housing (SSD-45024776) 

 

Ausgrid would like to thank you for seeking input and feedback regarding the Environmental Impact 

Statement (EIS). Ausgrid has undertaken a review of the EIS and associated information in relation to 

potential impacts or interfaces with Ausgrid’s electricity infrastructure. 

 

Ausgrid requires that due consideration be given to the compatibility of proposed development with 

existing Ausgrid infrastructure, particularly in relation to risks of electrocution, fire risks, Electric & 

Magnetic Fields (EMFs), noise, visual amenity and other matters that may impact on Ausgrid or the 

development.   

 

Ausgrid notes the requirement for additional load to the development and recommends the proponent 

make the necessary connection application to Ausgrid as soon as practicable. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.  

Regards,   

 

 

Paul Nakhle - Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services  

02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174 

 




